
As an annual visitor to Mendocino, I write to urge you to end the county’s contract with the lethal integrated wildlife 

damage management program through USDA Wildlife Services. Such a beautiful county should not support unethical 

killing practices, and should instead create a locally administered non-lethal program to manage wildlife damage.  

Thank you.  

Patti Breitman  

Fairfax CA 94930 

 

 

 

Why not try a vegan meal today? Nobody will be hurt.  

 


